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Overview 

This bill requires the commissioner of human services to include information on 

dental provider enrollment, in the annual reports submitted to the legislature on 

dental utilization. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 Dental utilization report. 

Amends § 256B.0371, subd. 4. Requires the annual DHS reports to the legislature on 
dental utilization to include, beginning with the report due March 15, 2023, the 
following information on dental provider enrollment: 

1) the number of dentists enrolled as MA dental providers and the counties 
each dentist serves; 

2) the number of enrolled dentists who provided services under fee-for-
service within the previous coverage year and the number of patients in 
specified increments; 

3) the number of enrolled dentists who provided services through a 
managed care or county-based purchasing plan within the previous 
coverage year and the number of patients in specified increments; and 

4) the number of dentists who provided services to a new patient enrolled in 
MA or MinnesotaCare within the previous coverage year. 

Requires the March 15, 2023, report to include the information listed above for each 
of the following years: 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, and 2021. 
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